Deena T. Grossman

Dear WA Dept. of Ecology,

Please deny all permits to NWIW for the Kalama methanol refinery. If built it will emit 4.6 million
tons of greenhouse gas per year every year for forty years. This is absolutely unacceptable. WA
State and Governor Inslee are committed to reducing greenhouse gas emission and slowing climate
change. Please don't allow this monstrosity to be built by the Chinese government. It will degrade
the air, water and environment in the Pacific Northwest. Please rule against any and all permits to
build.

Thank you for caring for the future of our earth, our children and grandchildren.

Sincerely yours,

Deena T. Grossman



